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Dear Faculty,  

Happy Spring 2024 semester!  I hope you are able to participate in 

some of the upcoming Faculty Center events and programs, like the 

Start with WHY workshop, The Faculty Formative Feedback Project and 

the Women of Color in Academia. The CSU Symposium on Teaching 

and Learning has returned in person and will be held at CSU San 

Bernardino from February 23-24. There is a virtual day as well, on 3/1. 

Please see the link below for more information and to register:  

https://www.csusb.edu/csu-symposium-teaching-and-learning 

There are virtual courses offered by the Chancellor’s Office in Spring 24. 

Some of the workshops include: Introduction to Teaching Online using 

QLT and Introduction to AI Tools for Teaching and Learning.  Here is the 

link to register: 

https://ocs.calstate.edu/courses 

Take care and please reach out if you have any ideas for professional 

development!  

Best-Nancy Dayne. Interim Director of the Faculty Center  

Nancy.dayne@csulb.edu 

 

Programming and Updates  

• “Start with Why” workshop offered by Simon Sinek’s Optimism 

Company on February 2, 2024 from 10am-Noon.  

• The Faculty Formative Feedback Project (FFFP) is open for 

participants for the Spring 24 semester.  

• New Faculty Academy resumes with the following topics: 

Student Engagement, Service, and Goal Setting. 

• Coffee and Community resumes and we will visit the Career 

Development Center, iSpace, and the Library. 

• Save the date:  3/15/24 10am -noon, Symposium on Wellbeing 

and Informed Teaching: celebrate the ways we support student 

mental wellbeing in our multiple faculty roles and share ideas 

that bridge the concepts learned in MHFA with teaching across 

the disciplines. Questions? csuitl@calstate.edu and to submit a 

proposal: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeatg_ahMJD9boaFZbHVJ9fOexV-

9USN6ACv7K2PH001hPTmQ/viewform 

 
Upcoming Events to register for 

and Program information on the 

FC website: 

https://www.csulb.edu/faculty-

center 

February 2 

Start with Why, 10am-12pm 

through Zoom  

February 9 

New Faculty Academy, 9:30am-

11am through Zoom, Student 

Engagement 

February 14 

Coffee and Community at the 

Career Development Center, 

9:30-11am. BH Room 250 

Follow us on Instagram: 

csulb_fc 

 

Student Support :BMAC-

The Bob Murphy Access 

Center 

BMAC has some wonderful 

faculty resources on their 

website and are available to 

support you in your work with 

students who need 

accommodations. Here is a link 

to some faculty resources: 

https://www.csulb.edu/student-

affairs/bob-murphy-access-

center/faculty-resources-0 
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